
 

 

5th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Science Day 
 
On Wednesday 14th February we will be having a Science Day in Reception to mark the end 
of our current topic. Children are welcome to come to school dressed as 'scientists' on the day. 
We will be doing experiments in the morning and have science activities in the afternoon.   
 
We would like to ask for parent volunteers to come and speak in the afternoon about their jobs 
that use science. If you are able to come in to class please speak to your child’s class teacher to 
make arrangements, or complete the reply slip below. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to make a request for donations to our reception fund 
so that we are able to purchase resources for our science experiments. Any donation, big or 
small, would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Sophie Roberts, Fiona Walker & Natalie Glendon 
Reception Teachers 
 

 

Reception Science Day 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 
I am able to come into class on the afternoon of 14th February to talk about how I use science 
in my job [  ] 
 
Please give a brief outline of your job: ______________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 

 


